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PRESS RELEASE

November 29, 2007

Outcome of Offer to ACSC shareholders

Following the close of the extended acceptance period, XPonCard’s holding of ACSC shares amounts to 96,6 %.

XPonCard Group AB (publ) (“XPonCard”) and All Cards Service Center – ACSC – AB (publ) (“ACSC”) announced
on 24 September 2007 their joint intention to merge their operations. In order to implement such a merger, XPonCard
issued a public tender offer to the shareholders of ACSC (“the Offer”). On November 8, 2007, XPonCard announced
that the Offer was being completed and the acceptance period was extended to November 23, 2007.

During the initial and extended acceptance periods, the Offer was accepted by the holders of a total of 5 027 871 ACSC
shares (including 49 777 shares during the latest extended acceptance period), corresponding to 96,6 % of the share
capital and voting rights in ACSC. XPonCard has not acquired any ACSC shares outside the Offer.

The Offer will not be extended additionally.

The Board of Directors has decided today, based on the authorization received from the General Shareholders’ Meeting
and in accordance with the terms and conditions for the Offer, to issue 15 199 new shares to those ACSC shareholders
who have accepted the Offer during the latest extended acceptance period. For those ACSC shareholders who had
accepted the Offer by 23 November 2007, it is estimated that reporting of the consideration will occur on or around 5
December 2007.

XPonCard intends to request the compulsory redemption of the outstanding minority shares in ACSC and may acquire
further shares in the market.

Stockholm, November 29, 2007

XPonCard Group AB (publ)
Board of Directors
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